
From: Webuy Houses <rbcashoffer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 5:58 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] In accordance to the Freedom of Information Law for New York State 

  

Hello,  

  

I hope you are doing well. In accordance to the Freedom of Information Law for New York State to 
obtain records from Erie county public governmental bodies, I am requesting a list of all single-family 
and multi-family addresses whose water is disconnected/ water shut off and have been disconnected 
for at least 2 months or more consecutively. Water disconnected/shut off beginning on January 1st, 
2019 to today’s current date. I am not looking for one specific or single address but all of the addresses 
that have been shut off/ disconnected for at least 2 months consecutively located in Erie County, New 
York State.  

  

Please include any and all available information for the most recent account holder as well. Please let 
me know who I can reach out to in regards to this matter. Thank you for your time and help, I truly 
appreciate it.  

  

Respectfully, 

Carlos Torres 

716-321-2706 
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